

Five-County Building Officials Association

ICC
INTERNATIONAL
CODE COUNCIL
CHAPTER

PO Box 80152 Akron, OH 44308 www.fboa.org

2020 OFFICERS

David Molnar

President Medina County

Robert Thompson

Vice President
Tuscarawas County

Drew Flood

Secretary City of Brunswick

Christopher Randles

Treasurer Summit County

Jared Dickey

Immediate Past President J Dickey Design LLC

2019-2020 DIRECTORS

Angela Cavanaugh

Stark County

Charles Huber

City of Lakewood

Nicholas Olechnowicz

Associate Director Intertek

2020-2021 DIRECTORS

Albert Hall

City of Aurora

Justin Reed

City of Fairlawn

Christopher Mong

Associate Director Leidos

2020 Joint Conference March 28. 2020 update

Everyone,

I hope you are staying safe and doing well in this unique time we find ourselves. On Friday March 27, the OBOA Board of Directors had our rescheduled March 15th monthly meeting via video meeting where I presented to the Board information pertaining to our conference and we discussed the available options. The Board voted to reschedule the 2020 Joint Conference to November 1, 2020.

I know there will be many questions from all of you and we want to get you answers so please understand that this will be a new process for us as well and we will be updating you as we information.

Conference Registrations

We will be sending a survey through the OBOA Club Express website to allow each of you to respond as to how you would like to handle your previous registration. We will have the opportunity to keep your registration for November, refund all or a portion if you need to change from a full conference to a partial and the possibility for municipalities or companies to transfer a previous registration to another individual. We will also notify you in the future when we have open registrations ready for anyone who didn't register for March but would like to attend in November.

OBOA Awards Banquet

The annual Awards Banquet will be on Monday November 2.

Hotel Room Reservations

All of the room reservations for March 14th to 17th were cancelled so we will be sending information in the future with a link to register with the hotel for November.

Thank you and I hope to see you at the Fairlawn Hilton in November.

David Molnar

FBOA President

2020 Joint Conference Chairman